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The Friends just completed a very successful Spring book sale!

Why do we have book sales?? The answer is to support the fantastic programs
at the Rocky Hill Library!

The library provides a place where the community can come together and learn,
be entertained, and discover new ideas. The enriching programs, arranged and
provided by the creative library staff, are funded by money raised by the
Friends. No taxpayer funds are used. As a Friends group, we recognize the
importance of offering good programs in a clean, safe location for children,
teens, adults, and seniors.

Many individuals were involved in our recent spring sale. It starts with a
generous community who donates their gently used books. Friends’ volunteers
work year round to check for quality, sort by genre, and box the books for
storage. A huge thank you to the high school students who helped with table
set up and moving the boxes. Of course, we couldn’t have had a sale without
our Friends members who helped cashier, restock books, and reset the
Stepney Room after the sale.

Appreciation goes to Longhorn Steak House, Bake Market, Sweet Valley
Farms, and Mozzicato Bakery for their daily door prize gift cards which added
excitement to the sale.

Thanks to everyone who made our spring book sale a huge success. It allows
the Friends to continue to fund the wonderful programs at the Rocky Hill Library.

Hope to see you at the Fall Book sale October 9-13!

Deb and Tom Morck
Friends of the RHL Book Sale co-chairs

To learn more about our Friends, visit ww.friendsRHL.org




